
 
SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

2017-18 
 
 
 

Tuesday, September 12, 2017 - 7:00 AM 
 
Safety Committee Meeting – High School Main Office Conference Room 
 
Attendance:  Dwayne Prosceno, Doug Brown, Jan Dubbs, Jen Fisher, Jim Murtin 
Absent:  Kim MacDonald, Christina Fish, Catherine Wiist, Emily Brockmann, Chris Snyder 
 
Discussion:  

1. Team started discussion about start of school. 
2. We have a hot water line leaking in the hallway by guidance at the High School. Scheduled to be 

fixed today. 
3. Dwayne Prosceno mentioned the MS is under an energy savings contract and the set points are 

70 degrees for heat and 75 degrees for air conditioning. 
    
Meeting adjourned at 7:35 AM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


